
Suzanne Alamango

498 Strongs Road

JASPERS BRUSH NSW 2535

9 December 2012

The Director

Infrastructure Projects

Department of Planning and lnfrastrueture

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NsW 2011

Email : pla rt_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Director

Proposed Foxground and Berry Eypass

Victoria Street tlesign Options, November 2012

I support Option 3 and request you, the Director of lnfrastructure Proiects, to instruct the RMS to

implement Option 3 for Victoria Strcet, Berry.

By keeping Victoria Street Open and maintaining two-way travel between Queen Street and Victoria

Street, with the southbound on-famp south of Victoria Street, will provide the Ereâtest benefit to

the people of Berry and surrounding areas'

It is the option which maintains most closely the present traffic patterns for locals and for the many

travellers who use Mark Radium Park, a favourite'Rest and Revive'spot.

fô have Victoria Street open is a much better option than the unnecessÐry forcing of traffic onto

George and Edward Streets which would occur if Opt¡ons I or 2 were employed-

I woutd also like to add that communication of this matter to wider community has been very poor

Every household in the 2535 postcode area should have been advised Ín writing of the options

avallable as they affect all, not just the residents of the Berry townshìp.

faithfully

Suzanne Alamango


